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From: donotreply@intergen.net.nz
Sent: Friday, 4 May 2018 2:39 PM
To: Consultation
Subject: WDC Web Submission

FullName: Jenelle Burnell 
Organisation:  
PhoneNumber: 0223629623 
PostalAddress: 316 Troopers Rd, RD1 
Email: jenelle182@gmail.com 

Speak_to_Council_Hearing: No_not speak 

PROPOSAL_1_SAFE_COMMUNITIES: I support Option 1 for proposal 1 
SAFE_COMMUNITIES_COMMENTS: As long as the funds are spent wisely. 

PROPOSAL_2_NORTH_KC_SPORTS:  
NORTH_KC_COMMENTS: I can't decide on this one. While I can see the benefit for the community in 
terms of having a great asset, I feel it really only benefits Te Kuiti - not Piopio, Mokau or Benneydale. 
I don't like that it is aligned to a school as it creates an unfair advantage to TKHS students when there 
are Piopio College students in our district as well. I'd like to know what will happen to the stadium on 
King St. Will it become another run down building??? why can't this be upgraded? 

PROPOSAL_3_ECONOMIC_DEVELOPMENT: NO. I do not support Council's proposal 3 Economic Dec 
ECONOMIC_DEV_COMMENTS:  

PROPOSAL_4_RATES_REMISSION: YES. I support Council's proposal 4 
RATES_REMMISSION_COMMENTS: Regarding the new businesses, I believe strict criteria needs to be 
applied and upheld, and a standard needs to be set and maintained. It is also not clear if the building 
owner will get the rates remission or the business itself - because the new business may not own the 
building and therefore won't need to pay rates, but they pay for leasing a building - which I believe is 
exorbitant in this town. It is no wonder we have so many empty buildings. I can only imagine it relates 
to the rates charges. 

PROPOSAL_5_PUBLIC_TOILETS: I support option 1 for proposal 5 
PUBLIC_TOILET_COMMENTS:  

PROPOSAL_6_FUNDING_WATER_SEWERAGE: I support Option 1 for proposal_6 
FUNDING_WATER_SEW_COMMENTS: I have ticked yes, but would like to point out that my property 
gets water from a natural spring and we pay for our own sewerage removal. I would not expect my 
neighbour to pay for my sewerage removal nor would I expect to be billed for theirs. However, water 
and sewerage is important so if it benefits the community on the whole, then I am okay with that. 
Attention:  
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